
Operations Department   

 

 

Date:  September 3, 2024 

From: Engineering & Infrastructure Division 

To:  Ian Search, Planner 1 

Re:  Committee of Adjustment – September 18, 2024 – A/24/2024 

Operations has reviewed A-24-2024 – 395 Harvest Lane application and offer the 
following comments: 
  

• Eavestroughs, gutters, and roof extensions should be managed within the subject 
property limit with no impact on neighboring property owners. Stormwater runoff should 
not adversely impact the adjacent and rear property owners. 

 

 
 
______________________________________________ 
Team Leader – Development Engineering and Approvals 
 
Approved by: Krystal Kalbol, P.Eng. 


